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Michelle Bailey-Hedgepeth

From: Micaela Ada <mada@ndc-md.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 2:41 PM
To: Michelle Bailey-Hedgepeth
Cc: Collin Breidenbach; Catharine Love
Subject: NFWF Urban Forestry

Hi Michelle, 
 
I hope you have been well! I am happy to report that our team has completed the tree inventory for 
Bladensburg and are moving forward in analysis. I think we are in a healthy spot to schedule the 
maintenance training with the maintenance/green team and public urban canopy 
educational presentation. Perhaps we can look to dates in the new year. 
 
Maintenance Training: 
I recall every 3rd Tuesday being a recurring meeting. Is there space in any of the upcoming 
maintenance/green team meetings for the NDC team to present the training material? We would 
likely take 45 mins to an hour. 
 
Public Urban Canopy Educational Presentation: 
Are there existing events or town meetings that would be good venues for us to present? The 
material for this presentation is a little project update for the community and the impacts of healthy trees 
in the neighborhood. 
 
Let me know your thoughts! 
 
-- 
Micaela Ada  
(she/her) 
Landscape Design Project Coordinator 
Neighborhood Design Center 
 
 
 
 
 


